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	Ref:


Tel:
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	Corrigendum 1 to Addendum 1 to
TSB Circular 180

DIR/RH


+41 22 730 5887
+41 22 730 5853
	- To Administrations of Member States of 
   the Union;

- To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;


	E-mail:
	richard.hill@itu.int 

URGENT
	Copy:

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Study Groups and of TSAG;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau




	Subject:
	Chief Technical Officers (CTO) Round Table on Future Evolution of ICT

(ITU Headquarters, Geneva, 8-9 December 2003)


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
Following new consultations with the organizers of WSIS and our participants, we are now pleased to announce that the CTO Panel Session on 9 December 2003 will start at 09:30 hours, instead of 10:00 hours as previously planned.  The session schedule is now: 09:30-12:30.

2
We are also pleased to inform you that an interpretation service in all six UN languages will be provided to assist this Session.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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